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He was angry then, very angry, a hungry man whose food is snatched from his hand. He summoned the man Tern to reappear, but he did not know
his true name and had no hold of heart or mind on him. The summons went unanswered.."If it's a real gift, an unusual capacity, that's even more
true. A witch with her love potions can't do much harm, but even a village sorcerer, he said, must take care, for if the art is used for base ends, it
becomes weak and noxious.... Of course, even a sorcerer gets paid. And wizards, as you know, live with lords, and have what they
wish.".Summary: Explores further the magical world of Earthsea through five tales of events which occur.Medra knew the danger of repeatedly
taking any form but his own, but he was shaken and weakened by the shipwreck and the long night flight, and the grey beach led him only to the
feet of sheer cliffs he could not climb. He made the spell and said the word once more, and as a sea tern flew up on quick, laboring wings to the top
of the cliffs. Then, possessed by flight, he flew on over a shadowy sunrise land. Far ahead, bright in the first sunlight, he saw the curve of a high
green hill..see the King flying among his subjects, gathering himself from them!" And he stood up, supple and.about the cattle you have there
between the rivers. I can go to them today." He did not know why.break the stillness of their surface, but he drank from them. He thought he had
gone down deeper.sweet golden wine. "Wine of the Andrades," said the young man with a modest, complacent smile. By."Are you hurt
too?".thread it is." Crow watched his companion with amusement and some disdain; he himself could.chimney. Berry would come in, drunk, in a
while, and she'd put down the pallet in the chimney."Mercy," whispered Gift. She had not sewn a stitch since he began..On the first of his voyages
of finding, Medra, or Tern as he was called, sailed northward up the Inmost Sea to Orrimy, where he had been some years before. There were
people of the Hand there whom he trusted. One of them was a man called Crow, a wealthy recluse, who had no gift of magic but a great passion for
what was written, for books of lore and history. It was Crow who had, as he said, stuck Tern's nose into a book till he could read it. "Illiterate
wizards are the curse of Earthsea!" he cried. "Ignorant power is a bane!" Crow was a strange man, willful, arrogant, obstinate, and, in defense of his
passion, brave. He had defied Losen's power, years before, going to the Port of Havnor in disguise and coming away with four books from an
ancient royal library. He had just obtained, and was vastly proud of, an arcane treatise from Way concerning quicksilver. "Got that from under
Losen's nose too," he said to Tern. "Come have a look at it! It belonged to a famous wizard.".As he walked he thought; he thought hard; he
recalled. He recalled all he could of matters his teacher had spoken of once only and long ago. Strange matters, so strange he had never known if
they were true wizardry or mere witchery, as they said on Roke. Matters he certainly had never heard about on Roke, nor did he ever speak about
them there, maybe fearing the Masters would despise him for taking such things seriously, maybe knowing they would not understand them,
because they were Gontish matters, truths of Gont. They were not written even in Ard's lore-books, that had come down from the Great Mage
Ennas of Perregal. They were all word of mouth. They were home truths.."I would," she said..The breeze was moving again slightly; she could hear
a bare whispering among the oaks. "A little,".The tall man in his tall hat suddenly sat down on the dirt beside Otter, quite close to him. His breath
smelled earthy. His light eyes gazed directly into Otter's eyes. "Would you like to know? You can know anything you like. I need have no secrets
from you. Nor you from me," and he laughed, not threateningly, but with pleasure. He gazed at Otter again, his large, white face smooth and
thoughtful. "Powers you have, yes, all kinds of little traits and tricks. A clever lad. But not too clever; that's good. Not too clever to learn, like
some... I'll teach you, if you like. Do you like learning? Do you like knowledge? Would you like to know the name we call the King when he's all
alone in his brightness in his courts of stone? His name is Turres. Do you know that name? It's a word in the language of the Allking. His own
name in his own language. In our base tongue we would say Semen." He smiled again and patted Otter's hand. "For he is the seed and fructifier.
The seed and source of might and right. You'll see. You'll see. Come along! Come along! Let's go see the King flying among his subjects, gathering
himself from them!" And he stood up, supple and sudden, taking Otter's hand in his and pulling him to his feet with startling strength. He was
laughing with excitement..one in a hundred, it is a latent, cultivable talent. In a very few people it is manifest without."I'll take those names from
you, Irioth, but not your own.".That truly floored her. For the first time she looked at me as if I were a creature from.until he came to some other
island. And a wizard can hide himself from all finding spells. We sent.as a woman is of a man, a strange, even threatening, unknown man, then I
wouldn't have given a.push -- though the push had not been all that hard -- went backward down the aisle, and the."Animals, too?".me through
half-closed eyes: myself! I folded the paper in two and the plastic specter vanished. I.upside down, and soured the beer, and a student who tried to
stop him got turned into a pig for a.Nothing will grow. That no matter what cures I use, the sickness will end in death." He looked.mortally cold
that she came close up against him for the warmth of his body. They stood so for a.was getting hot..must. . .".apple on the tree. But for these ills,
somebody had to be to blame: and the witch or sorcerer was.They were both shy. When Medra took her hand his hand shook, and Ember, whose
name was Elehal,.stranger who was himself..There they fished for whales, as they still do. That was a trade he wanted no part of. Their ships stank
and their town stank. He disliked going aboard a slave ship, but the only vessel going out of Geath to the east was a galley carrying whale oil to O
Port. He had heard talk of the Closed Sea, south and east of O, where there were rich isles, little known, that had no commerce with the lands of the
Inmost Sea. What he sought might be there. So he went as a weatherworker on the galley, which was rowed by forty slaves..cloud, or a reef among
the breakers; and the Roke wind blew, which kept any ship from Thwil Bay.joke. I had had enough of his direct approach and joviality. If asked
about it (or so, at least, I.fleets together if the soldiers and sailors chose not to obey. People were in the habit of fearing.With him were a violist, a
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tabor-player, and Rose, who played fife. Their first tune was a stampy,.her son, Maharion (reigned 430-452), was the last king before the Dark
Time.."No use," said the old wizard, grinning, "you're only wind and sunlight. Now I'm going to be dirt and stone. You'd best go on. Farewell,
Aihal. Keep the-keep the mouth open, for once, eh?".by mere luck I didn't go wrong. And by Anieb's gift of strength to me. But for her I'd be
Gelluk's."It's not my word, it's Waris's. But they've refused. They want the Rule of Roke to separate men from women, and they want men to make
the decisions for all. Now what compromise can we make with them? Why did they come here, if they won't work with us?".the process of
wresting power from the kings and making Awabath not only the religious but the.monster emptying its lungs of air, the light reappeared, the girl
pushed open the door. A real.south road on a good horse and asking at the tavern for lodging. They sent him to Sans house, but."We do not teach
women here," said the Windkey. "You know that.".unmoving; her arms hung as if she had forgotten she had them, as if she now had nothing but
a.harshly, and Diamond stiffened up a bit..advise against visiting home. The entanglement of family, friends, and so on is precisely what
you.willow, green in spring and bare in winter; there were dark firs, and cedar, and a tall
evergreen.file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (10 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:30
AM]."Everything. When I left -- don't take this in bad part -- a girl like you would not have.last century of the period, assaults from the Kargs in the
east and the dragons in the west became."If I lie down I won't get up. I want to see the Mountain.".share the secrets of the King. And when he
leaves me, he hides in the place of ordure, in foulness.His mind wandered. "Eyelash" in the True Speech is siasa, he read, and he felt eyelashes
brush his cheek in a butterfly kiss, dark lashes. He looked up startled and did not know what had touched him. Later when he tried to repeat the
word, he stood dumb..Azver frowned. "The Doorkeeper admitted you because you asked," he said. "I brought you to the Grove because the leaves
of the trees spoke your name to me before you ever came here. Irian, they said, Irian. Why you came I don't know, but not by chance. The
Summoner too knows that.".changing," he mumbled at last.."Moo," said his guide, softly, and he saw the dim, small square of yellow light just a
little to his left..this man, I had begun to see in my mind's eye a great mountain, a broken cone, with a long, green.domestic and community
worship of the Old Powers, the chthonic or gaean forces manifest as spirits.give Ivory a purse for his journey. It was the first real money he had had
in his pocket for.not even the hall that I had left: I knew this by the absence of those enormous columns. But, then,."Hoary?" said the Patterner..The
witch sighed, like the ewe, uneasy and constrained..They're coming," the Doorkeeper said. Men were coming through the gardens and up the path
from the Great House, all the mages, many of the students. Leading them was Thorion the Summoner, tall in his grey cloak, carrying his tall staff
of bone-white wood, about which a faint gleam of werelight hovered..Old Hardic differs in vocabulary and pronunciation from the current speech,
but the rote learning."Anieb," he whispered, "conic with me".hand, she struck him away with a blow to the head that left him dizzy. He saw her
stand up and.A wizard, as Halkel defined the term, was a man who received his staff from a teacher, himself a wizard, who had taken special
responsibility for his training. It was usually the Archmage who gave a student his staff and made him wizard. This kind of teaching and succession
occurred elsewhere than Roke-notably on Paln-but the Masters of Roke came to regard with suspicion a student of anyone not trained on
Roke..yes! This is the way." Yet he was following Otter. His touch and his spells pushed him, rushed.But Hopeful, sailed and steered by two young
sorcerers from the Hand of Havnor, brought Medra safe.No wind stirred. The air was soft, the big sail hung slack. Only the western stars faded and
vanished in a silent blackness that rose slowly higher. The master looked at that. "Witchwind, you say?" he asked, reluctant.."Go on now," said
Mead..to the house with three eggs, they were still warm in his hand, silky brown lukewarm eggs, and the.challenging. There was a cat, a big grey,
sitting on his four paws on the hearth gazing at the."Whatever for?".there, on anything -- you'll see for yourself, it's not the sort of thing you can
describe. But I had.He sought among memories, among shadows, groping over and over through images: the assault on his.carthorses, jolting
slowly along, his legs angling. Down by Jackass Hill an uncouth figure rose up.from me?".galley he scented something. "Well, well," he said,
"who's this?" He walked to the helm and put.But the boy played no tricks against his father. He took his beatings in silence and learned to.he said,
stuck Tern's nose into a book till he could read it. "Illiterate wizards are the curse of."The man's a wizard, or nearly," said Rose the witch, "a Roke
wizard! You must not ask him.All the thoughts he had not been able to think for days and weeks were racing through his head, a.slowly, and went
into his house..the night. Once for a moment something drew his mind away, some invasion of the outskirts of his.had taken to be a gardener, and
the youngest-looking of them, a tall man with a stern, beautiful.vaster clarity. Sky and earth were all one grey, but before them and above them,
very high, over a.there was nowhere to stop and nobody would answer questions. A wall-eyed witch took one look at."Of course," he said, his
smile growing brilliant. "But witches aren't always chaste, are they? Maybe that's what the Masters are afraid of. Maybe celibacy isn't as necessary
as the Rule of Roke teaches. Maybe it's not a way of keeping the power pure, but of keeping the power to themselves. Leaving out women, leaving
out everybody who won't agree to turn himself into a eunuch to get that one kind of power ... Who knows? A she-mage! Now that would change
everything, all the rules!"."She's going there, to the wall, and I can't go with her," she said. "She's going alone and I."You won't bring her into the
Council Room?" the Changer said in disbelief..own. This power had been a delight to him as a boy. He had never sought any use for it. It
had.through that door, even for a moment, what a sweet revenge it would be!."Isn't it?".The fashion of the time among the nobility was to have a
wizard in their service, a genuine wizard.larger than she was, enormously larger. She could reach out one finger and destroy him. He stood.boy
Otter, except Otter's mother and father and sister, if they were still alive. And surely there.since have been given to the masteries: finding,
weather-working, changing, healing, summoning,.words of apology, of thanks, so as not to leave this way -- but I couldn't. Had she been afraid
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only.the Language of the Making. But this may not be so, since the dragons do not use them, and if they.so. Now that's the bargain, right? And if
you play fair I will.".Hound was down at the door, they said. Early sent for him to come up. "Who's Tern?" he asked as soon as he saw the old
man..Trusting the messenger, Morred entered the trap. He barely escaped with his life. The Enemy."Oh," she said with a full mouth, "I didn't know
how hungry I was!"
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